Posted 14/06/07
13th June 2007.

Minister for Environment, Heritage & Local Government,

Department of the Environment, Heritage 

& Local Government,

Custom House,

Dublin 1.

Dear Minister,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 11th June 2007 passed the following motion:

“That this Council requests the Department of Local Government and the Environment to introduce amended legislation to strengthen the role of the P.R.T Board. That additional legislation include such areas as (1) Greater penalties on Landlords who refuse to register (2) Direct liaison with the Revenue Commissioners (3) Financial penalties to compel landlords to adequately maintain their property/properties, both internal and externally, and that adequate resources, both financial and in personnel be provided to the Board to allow their functions to be adequately carried out.”

I should be obliged for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,

__________________
Ursula Donnellan,

A/Administrative Officer. 
